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His Holiness Patriarch Kirill congratulates Primate
of Greek Orthodox Church on the anniversary of his
enthronement
His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia congratulated His Beatitude Archbishop
Ieronymos II of Athens and All Greece on the anniversary of his enthronement. The full text of the
Patriarch’s message is given below.

His Beatitude Ieronymos II

Archbishop of Athens and All Greece

Your Beatitude:

I wholeheartedly congratulate you on the 4th anniversary of your enthronement.

The people of Greece, undergoing a difficult period in their history, are in great need of your
archpastoral guidance and consolation. I am glad to note that the Greek Orthodox Church led by you,
your Beatitude, renders a genuine spiritual support to its many suffering and afflicted children.

May the Lord strengthen you in your Primatial works, grant you peace and spiritual joy, and keep you in
good health for many and good years.

With love in Christ,

+ KIRILL

Patriarch of Moscow and All Russia

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/54530/
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